29 local fishermen complete basic safety course
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Last week 29 islanders with jobs in the local fishing industry took part in basic safety training
organised by the Formentera Department of Agriculture and Fishing in association with the
Balearic office of fishing, Palma’s Integrated Centre for Vocational Training in Nautical-Fisheries
(CIFP Nauticopesquera) and the Formentera Fishermen’s Guild.

Attended by FFG members and mandatory for any individual employed on a local fishing fleet,
the hands-on course offered participants techniques to assist in survival, prevention and
firefighting.

Department councillor Josep Mari pointed out that the classes were organised in such a way as
to minimise travel, particularly at the present time. He praised the whole team’s efforts and
highlighted the fact that no one’s accreditation required travel to Mallorca.
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